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As you probably all know by now, all conventions and meetings are cancelled.  
 
Some groups are having meetings via zoom, and gotomeeting, I know this is not the same as in person 
meetings, but it is a way of keeping in touch. Praying the rosary is live streamed on Facebook every 
Monday at 8 p.m. - another way of keeping in touch.  
 
Our parish CWL had an executive meeting in a member’s backyard where social distancing was 
possible. We had a chance to do some of our business that was needed and also gave us a chance to 
pray and socialize with each other. It was great to see them again.  
 
In this very difficult time we can still be very productive in our community even with social distancing, 
and isolation. Make phone calls to members, help the elderly by shopping for groceries, picking up 
prescriptions, etc.  Food banks and soup kitchens are in need of donations to help feed the hungry. 
 
We need to pray for our medical workers and all essential workers who are doing their best for us. We 
still need groceries and prescriptions filled during this pandemic. As well, pray for the people who are 
sick and those who have died. With the restrictions that are in place, we can't console those who are 
grieving. This is a very difficult time for all. Cards and phone calls are helpful.  
 
It looks like some of these restrictions will be lifted soon and we can get to a “new normal.” 
 
May our Lady of Good Council guide us through this and keep us safe. 
God Bless! 
 
 
  
 


